
February 25, 2021 

Easter Season is bringing new life to RLC!

We are elated to announce Holy Week outdoor worship and activities at RLC, and anxious to 
see friends and neighbors again in real life! Please join us:

•	 Sunday, March 28 - Palm Sunday Drive-in worship at 9:00 and 10:30 with Holy 
Communion. (Online service also available.)

•	 Saturday, April 3 - Evening Easter Vigil in the south parking lot at 7:30 p.m. with 
Holy Communion.

•	 Sunday, April 4 - Easter Sunday drive-in worship at 9:00 and 10:30 with Holy 
Communion. (Online is also available.)

In the coming weeks, watch for announcements regarding the resumption of additional 
activities on site at Roseville Lutheran Church, which will all be done safely by requiring masks 
and facilitating social distancing.  

Last fall, we shared the Roseville Lutheran Church Reentry Plan. At that time, our community 
was in the Red Level, meaning the number of new COVID cases reported daily indicated a high 
risk of people spreading the virus through exposure. The latest data shows the rate of infection 
has slowed significantly, positioning us at the Orange Level, allowing us to safely resume some 
activities with appropriate caution.

What’s more, the Yellow Level is peeking over the horizon. Soon we expect to reopen the 
church building for smaller groups, especially those who are less susceptible to the virus and 
those who are vaccinated. 

Over the course of the past few weeks we have heard the joy in people’s voices as they have 
announced, “I just received my first vaccine!” More recently, the news is “I just received my 
second vaccine!” We have seen the tears of joy as this news is shared and we rejoice along with 
you! There is a communal sense of relief with each and every vaccine that is given. 

We are so thankful that we, as a people, are beginning to see light at the end of this pandemic 
tunnel. Schools are reopening to students, activities that were cancelled just a few weeks ago are 
being rescheduled, and more and more people are reuniting with loved ones and friends.

We thank you for all of the ways in which you continue to be a part of this community united 
by grace. We pray that soon, we will be united in body as well!

Many blessings to you during this Lenten season,

Pastor Lauren J. Wrightsman				    Jessica Henry, Council President


